
Prostate Awareness Foundation Support Group  
Virtual On-Line Lecture, Discussion & Support Group  
February Topic: Presentation by Dr. Philip Miller 
Wednesday, February 17, 2021 5-7:00pm PST  
(6pm MST, 7pm CST, 8pm EST) 

You must register in advance for this meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEtcOChpjooGNyGoisqUy-lS48DhpKkFe7Y 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 
the meeting. Save the confirming email – it has the link to join the meeting on Feb.17. 
 

A Unique Prospective on Prostate Cancer, by Philip Miller, MD 
Founder & Medical Director, California Age Management Institute 

 
    You are cordially invited to attend the next PAF Zoom on-line meeting on 
Wednesday, February 17th. Dr. Philip Miller has lectured to the PAF in the past 
and is on the PAF Medical Advisor Board. He is not a prostate specialist but he 
offers a unique prospective on prostate health much of which you be able to 
incorporate into your healthy prostate strategy. 
  
     Dr. Miller is a recognized leader in anti-aging, integrative and functional 
medicine. He is the co-author of The Life Extension Revolution, a major addition 
to anti-aging literature.  
 
     PAF Zoom meetings are a great way to meet and talk with guys all over the 
country dealing with prostate issues. The February 17th meeting is limited to 30 
attendees; signups will be on a first come first served basis. Friends, family and 
loved ones are always welcome. To listen to and participate in the meeting on 
the 20th you must reserve your place with the Zoom lin. Please contact Ken 
Malik at 415-675-5661 or kamalik@prostateawarenessfoundation.org  
     
You won’t want to miss this meeting. As always, there will be time to discuss 
your personal concerns and interests. Friends, family and loved ones are always 
welcome. 

 
Statistics indicate that cancer patients in support group settings live twice 
as long as those not involved. Come join us for support, information and 
discussion. For more info call Ken Malik at 415-675-5661 or email him at 
kamalik@prostateawarenessfoundation.org 
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